
 
Hello 7th grade ACP-Erie Parents! 
 
My name is Dawn Gouge and I am the proud parent of an APC-Erie 7th grade girl.  I will be serving as 
your Advisory Board Parent Representative.   
 
The Advisory Board is comprised of members of ACP-Erie administration, faculty, and parent 
representatives.  The Advisory Board develops, reviews, and updates ACP-Erie policies and guidelines.  It 
is the intent of ACP-Erie administration to continually involve the school community, through the 
Advisory Board, in the making of school policy.  The Board will meet once a month and it’s my charge to 
communicate your concerns, suggestions, and opinions to the school representatives.   
 
If you have any immediate input on ACP-Erie policy or other concerns, please feel free to contact me via 
email or by phone: 
 
Dawn H. Gouge 
dhgouge@gmail.com 
Hm 480-899-5478 
Mobil 602-418-5202 
 
I am sure you have all noticed how incredibly active our Booster Club has been building a great sense of 
community, and creating opportunities for fun events and activities.  Our Booster Club efforts are led by 
the extremely dynamic Ms. Veronica Kreil, if you can help out (even just occasionally) Veronica would 
welcome your participation.  Please email Veronica at veronicakreilhp@yahoo.com.  Over the next few 
weeks the Booster Club will be appointing an executive board, so now is a great time to get involved. 
 
As fall break approaches it’s a good time to reflect on the beginning of the school year.  I intend to 
represent your views accurately and completely. 
 
My best wishes go out to every family, 
 Dawn. 
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